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Hello everyone. also in kenya hell corona virus is starting and it is probable that it will evolve with 

a speed now unpredictable to you ... Stay isolated as much as possible. Almost nothing is known 

about this virus so it is practically impossible to recognize where it is and how it behaves. It can be 

carried by apparently healthy people. Even those who heal are not sure that he is protected from a 

new infection and that he does not remain a carrier. the only truly effective thing is not to meet him, 

which means: behave as if each of you have already worn him and try to do everything not to give it 

to others. It is the only way to protect yourself, as well as others. Keep me informed and send 

photographic documentation as soon as possible. We must keep the memory of the project alive in 

our donors. 

You have to review the whole project very deeply and adapt it to the new situations that are 

coming. When you are ready, slowly you will have carte blanche in deciding expenses and their 

priorities ... but it is on those choices that the future behavior of our supporters will depend. In the 

next email I send you my opinion on the future of the project. good job and good luck. pino 

 
hell Dr. Pino, thank you for the information, we hope it will not spread to sololo. chance would be 

very small if positive case is identified in Borana land. our social interaction will favour the spread. 

for now Obbitu is out of bound for all visitors. an d the children are not allowed to leave obbitu. the 

challenges will be with workers who who go home and come in the morning or evening. being an 

essential service or critical services we advice them to isolate themselves at home or at work place. 

we hope to protect our selves and the children in obbitu 

your environment is more worse than ours, be careful and protect your self and the families.  

 

 
 


